

A. THEORY (Unit 7 – Unit 9)

UNIT	VOCABULARY		GRAMMAR	PRONUNCIATION
UNIT 7 TELEVISION	New words	Meaning	I. W-H QUESTIONS - Who : ai? - What: cái gì? - Where: ở đâu? - When: khi nào? - How: như thế nào? - Why: Tại sao? II. CONJUNCTIONS (liên từ) - And: và - Or: hoặc - But: nhưng - Because: bởi vì - Although: mặc dù - So: nên	/θ/ & /ð/ /θ/: think, thank, width,... /ð/: father, they, other,...
	adventure	_____		
	audience	_____		
	_____	té nhạt		
	broadcast	_____		
	cartoon	_____		
	_____	kênh		
	character	_____		
	_____	khéo léo		
	comedian	_____		
	comedy	_____		
	_____	phim tài liệu		
	educational	_____		
	_____	trò chơi truyền hình		
	local	_____		
	_____	đài truyền hình quốc gia		
	_____	người đọc bản tin		
	_____	chương trình		
	remote control	_____		
	reporter	_____		
	schedule	_____		
	viewer	_____		
	_____	nút âm lượng		
UNIT 8 SPORTS AND GAMES	New words	Meaning	I. THE PAST SIMPLE (thì quá khứ đơn) To be (was/ were) (+) you/we/they + were I/he/she/it + was (-) you/we/they + weren't I/he/she/it + wasn't (?) Were+ you/we/they ? Was+ I/he/she/it ? Verb (+) S + V_ed (-) S + didn't + V (?) Did + S + V? II. IMPERATIVES (câu mệnh lệnh) (+) V! (-) Don't + V!	/e/ & /æ/ /e/: many, anyone, bread,... /æ/: hat, candle, captain,...
	aerobics	_____		
	athlete	_____		
	_____	môn cầu lông		
	_____	môn bóng rổ		
	bat	gậy đánh bóng chày		
	_____	nghề nghiệp, sự nghiệp		
	_____	cờ vua		
	congratulation	_____		
	cycling	_____		
	equipment	_____		
	_____	khỏe mạnh, vừa vặn		
	_____	trận đấu bóng đá		
	_____	cầu thủ bóng đá		
	_____	kính (bảo hộ)		
	marathon	_____		

	<table><tr><td>match</td><td>_____</td></tr><tr><td>_____</td><td><i>vợt (chơi quần vợt)</i></td></tr><tr><td>running</td><td>_____</td></tr><tr><td>skateboard</td><td>_____</td></tr><tr><td>_____</td><td><i>nhảy dây</i></td></tr><tr><td>_____</td><td><i>giày thể thao</i></td></tr><tr><td>sports competition</td><td>_____</td></tr><tr><td>table tennis</td><td>_____</td></tr><tr><td>tug of war</td><td>_____</td></tr><tr><td>_____</td><td><i>môn bóng chuyền</i></td></tr></table>	match	_____	_____	<i>vợt (chơi quần vợt)</i>	running	_____	skateboard	_____	_____	<i>nhảy dây</i>	_____	<i>giày thể thao</i>	sports competition	_____	table tennis	_____	tug of war	_____	_____	<i>môn bóng chuyền</i>		
match	_____																						
_____	<i>vợt (chơi quần vợt)</i>																						
running	_____																						
skateboard	_____																						
_____	<i>nhảy dây</i>																						
_____	<i>giày thể thao</i>																						
sports competition	_____																						
table tennis	_____																						
tug of war	_____																						
_____	<i>môn bóng chuyền</i>																						
UNIT 9 CITIES OF THE WORLD	New words	Meaning	I. POSSESSIVE ADJECTIVES (Tính từ sở hữu) <table><tr><td>Đại từ nhân xưng</td><td>Tính từ sở hữu</td></tr><tr><td>I</td><td>My</td></tr><tr><td>You</td><td>Your</td></tr><tr><td>He</td><td>His</td></tr><tr><td>She</td><td>Her</td></tr><tr><td>It</td><td>Its</td></tr><tr><td>We</td><td>Our</td></tr><tr><td>They</td><td>Their</td></tr></table>	Đại từ nhân xưng	Tính từ sở hữu	I	My	You	Your	He	His	She	Her	It	Its	We	Our	They	Their	/əʊ/ & /aʊ/ /əʊ/: go, coat, soul,... /aʊ/: found, tower, cloud,...			
	Đại từ nhân xưng	Tính từ sở hữu																					
	I	My																					
	You	Your																					
	He	His																					
	She	Her																					
	It	Its																					
	We	Our																					
	They	Their																					
	Africa	_____																					
	Antarctica	_____																					
	_____	<i>kiến trúc</i>																					
	_____	<i>châu Á</i>																					
	_____	<i>nước Úc, châu Úc</i>																					
	capital	_____																					
	consist (of)	_____																					
	_____	<i>lục địa, đại lục</i>																					
	country	_____																					
	creature	_____																					
	_____	<i>nguy hiểm</i>																					
	_____	<i>thiết kế</i>																					
	egg-shaped building	_____																					
	Europe	_____																					
	famous (for)	_____																					
	heritage	_____																					
	_____	<i>có tính lịch sử</i>																					
	_____	<i>chuyến đi, hành trình</i>																					
	landmark	_____																					
	merlion	_____																					
	North America	_____																					
	_____	<i>lâu đài</i>																					
	_____	<i>nơi/ điểm tham quan</i>																					
	playwright	_____																					
	polluted	_____																					
	purpose	_____																					
	_____	<i>thuộc hoàng gia</i>																					
_____	<i>Nam Mỹ</i>																						
Sweden	_____																						
Temple of Literature	_____																						
tower	_____																						
		II. POSSESSIVE PRONOUNS (Đại từ sở hữu) <table><tr><td>Tính từ sở hữu</td><td>Đại từ sở hữu</td></tr><tr><td>my</td><td>mine</td></tr><tr><td>your</td><td>yours</td></tr><tr><td>our</td><td>ours</td></tr><tr><td>their</td><td>theirs</td></tr><tr><td>his</td><td>his</td></tr><tr><td>her</td><td>hers</td></tr><tr><td>its</td><td>its</td></tr></table>	Tính từ sở hữu	Đại từ sở hữu	my	mine	your	yours	our	ours	their	theirs	his	his	her	hers	its	its					
Tính từ sở hữu	Đại từ sở hữu																						
my	mine																						
your	yours																						
our	ours																						
their	theirs																						
his	his																						
her	hers																						
its	its																						

B. PRACTICE

PRACTICE TEST UNIT 7

I. Circle the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently

1. A. thin B. than C. they D. there
2. A. birthday B. earthth C. worthth D. there
3. A. another B. death C. brother D. though
4. A. thank B. mother C. thunder D. throat
5. A. they B. three C. thirst D. threat

II. Look at the picture and fill in who/ what they are

viewer
remote control



1. _____



5. _____

newsreader
newspaper



2. _____



6. _____

sport program
weatherman



3. _____



7. _____

cartoon
MC



4. _____



8. _____

III. Read the definitions and complete the blanks with given words.

entertain
schedule

channel
weatherman

comedian
cartoon

viewer
remote control

newspaper
broadcast

1. A band of radio waves used for broadcasting television or radio programmes. _____
2. A film/movie made by photographing a series of gradually changing drawings or models. _____
3. A set of large printed sheets of paper containing news, articles, and published every day. _____
4. A list of the television programmes that are on a channel and the times that they start. _____
5. An entertainer who makes people laugh by telling jokes or funny stories. _____
6. To send out programmes on television or radio. _____
7. To interest and amuse somebody in order to please them. _____
8. A person watching television. _____
9. A man on radio or television whose job is describing the weather. _____
10. A device that allows you to operate a television, etc. from a distance. _____

IV. Complete the sentences with suitable adjectives from the box

boring	funny	popular	clumsy
educational	national	entertaining	cute

1. This is a very _____ television programme. Millions of people watch it every week.
2. It was a really _____ film. It made us laugh all the time!
3. Donald Duck is so _____! I really love him.
4. VTV is the _____ television broadcaster of Vietnam.
5. Channels like Discovery offer _____ programmes that can increase our knowledge.
6. That's the third glass you've broken this week - you're so _____!
7. This programme is _____ - shall I turn over to BBC?
8. I found the talk show both informative and _____

V. Fill in the blank with *What, Where, When, Why, Who, How, How far*.

1. _____ is your family name? - It's Nguyen.
2. _____ old are you? - I'm thirteen.
3. _____ do you live? - On Nguyen Trai Street.
4. _____ do you live with? - My parents.

5. _____ is it from your house to school? - About three kilometers.
6. _____ do you go to school? - By bus.
7. _____ do you go to school? - At half past six.
8. _____ are you late? - Because I miss the bus.

VI. Complete the sentences with the correct question words.

1. _____ do you watch TV? - Every night.
2. _____ hours a day do you watch TV? - Three hours.
3. _____ do you usually watch TV? - In the evening.
4. _____ of TV programmes do you like to watch? - Sports, Music, and Cartoon.
5. _____ is your favourite TV programme? - Cartoon.
6. _____ do you watch TV? - Because it's entertaining and educational.
7. _____ is your favourite cartoon character? - Mickey Mouse.
8. _____ can you find out the times and channels of TV programmes? - In TV schedule.
9. _____ does the film last? - About an hour and a half.
10. _____ time do you spend watching TV? - One or two hours a day

VII. Use *but, and, so, because, although* to complete sentences.

1. Children love cartoons _____ they make them feel happy.
2. _____ the newsreader speaks really fast, my father can hear everything.
3. The animal programme is late _____ I can't wait for it.
4. Some game shows are popular, _____ I never watch them?
5. My sister is a weatherwoman, _____ my father is a newsreader
6. I stayed at home _____ I was ill.
7. My brother loves mountain-climbing very much _____ I am not.
8. My dose friend _____ I have the same hobby.
9. I went to school on time _____ it rained very hard this morning.
10. I lost my money _____ I couldn't buy anything.

VIII. Join each pair of sentences, using the word in brackets.

1. Nathan missed the bus. He was late for school. (because) _____
2. Keep the food covered. The flies will contaminate it. (or) _____
3. Julie has a guitar. She plays it very well. (and) _____
4. I need to study hard. I can get a good score on the test. (so) _____
5. He seemed a friendly person. I didn't like him. (although) _____
6. The food looks delicious. It tastes horrible. (but) _____
7. Mason fell. The floor was wet. (because) _____
8. Anna took a part-time job. She needed some money. (so) _____

IX. Write the correct form or tense of the verbs in brackets.

1. You should _____ (do) your homework, instead of _____ (watch) TV before dinner.
2. She turned on the radio because she wanted _____ (listen) to some music.
3. _____ (you/ watch) the news on TV last night?
4. What _____ (you/ do) tonight, Hung?
5. Which programme _____ (Linda/ like) best?
6. A new series of wildlife programmes _____ (be) on at 9 o'clock Monday evenings.
7. My father never _____ (watch) romantic films on television.
8. I only let my kids _____ (watch) television at the weekends.

X. Fill in the blank with correct form of words

1. For the more _____ tourists, there are trips into the mountains with a local guide.
2. . She completed her formal _____ in 1995
3. She is an experienced English teacher. I always find her talks so informative and _____.
4. I was really embarrassed, but then I saw the _____ side of it.
5. _____, they organize youth clubs and support for the unemployed.
6. The government announced plans to _____ the public transport system.
7. He is a very famous _____.
9. There was a really ____ football match on TV last night.
10. The ____ population will develop a country.

ADVENTURE
EDUCATE
ENTERTAIN
FUN
LOCAL
NATION
MUSIC
EXCITE
EDUCATE

XI. Read and answer the questions

Television enables us to see things in distant places. It is indeed one of the most wonderful things that man has ever invented.

Television not only entertains people but also teaches people a variety of important things. Through this wonderful invention we learn about people and events thousands of miles away. Pictures taken in all parts of the world are also shown on television for entertainment as well as for instruction. Short films based on popular stories are often shown which entertain millions of people all over the world.

In some countries television is used to teach pupils and students many useful lessons. Students who cannot go to school because of transport or other problems are taught all their lessons at home through television.

As television appeals to the eye instead of the ear, people enjoy watching more than listening to the radio. Listening requires knowledge of many things, but what we see with our eyes explains that itself.

For all these reasons, there is no doubt that television will continue to be popular for a long time.

1. What is television considered as? _____
2. What do we learn through television? _____
3. What do people prefer, watching or listening? _____
4. How can students obtain knowledge if they cannot go to school? _____
5. What is the difference between listening and watching? _____

XII. Choose a suitable word in the box to complete the passage below.

competitions	interesting	programmes
comedy	television	world

Nowadays, (1) _____ has become the most popular media of human. There are so many (2) _____ for children such as cartoon series, (3) _____ and music. By sitting at home, watching TV, you can get a whole look all over the (4) _____. Through TV, children can see many (5) _____ people and places. They can also see many events and (6) _____ in the world without travelling anywhere.

XIII. Choose the correct answer

Television first came some sixty years ago in the 1950s. Nowadays, it is one of the most (1) _____ sources of entertainment for both the old and the young. Television brings (2) _____ for children, world news, music and many other (3) _____. If someone likes sports, he can just choose the right sports, (4) _____. It is not difficult for us to see why (5) _____ is a TV set in almost every home today.

1. A. cheap B. expensive C. popular D. exciting
2. A. news B. cartoons C. sports D. plays
3. A. sets B. reports C. channels D. programmes
4. A. athletes B. channel C. time D. studio
5. A. it B. this C. that D. there

XIV. Arrange the words to make sentences.

1. on/ What/ tonight/ television/ is? _____
2. favourite/ MC/ your / who/ is/ television? _____
3. Tina/ time/ television/ does/ how much/ spend/ watching? _____
4. they/ like/ do/ why/ cartoons/ to watch? _____
5. best/ television/ like/ what/ do/ you/ programme? _____
6. start/ the/ game show/ what time/ does? _____
7. Liz/ go to/ how often/ does/ the cinema? _____
8. you/ watch/ do/ television/ usually/ when? _____

PRACTICE TEST UNIT 8

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others

1. A. gate B. sensitive C. date D. fate
2. A. rain B. they C. bread D. lake
3. A. anyone B. many C. head D. safe
4. A. translation B. dead C. tender D. measure
5. A. obey B. leather C. train D. paint

II. Fill in the blank with correct words from the box

goggles court breaststroke stadium volleyball
achievement skipping rope boxing tug of war referee

1. A sport in which two people fight each other with their hands, while wearing very large thick gloves. _____
2. A game in which two teams of six players use their hands to hit a large ball over a high net _____
3. A pair of glasses that fit closely to the face to protect the eyes from wind, dust, water, etc. _____
4. A thing that somebody has done successfully, especially using their own effort and skill. _____
5. A style of swimming that you do on your front, moving your arms and legs away from your body and then back towards it in a circle. _____
6. A place where games such as tennis are played. _____
7. A type of sport in which two teams show their strength by pulling against each other at the opposite ends of a rope, and each team tries to pull the other over a line on the ground. _____
8. A piece of rope, usually with a handle at each end, that you hold, turn over your head and then jump over, for fun or to keep fit. _____
9. A large sports ground surrounded by rows of seats and usually other buildings. _____
10. A person who is in charge of a sports game and who makes certain that the rules are followed. _____

III. Complete the following sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

1. I (not be) _____ very happy yesterday.
2. The people in the café (not be) _____ friendly when I was there yesterday.
3. I (leave) _____ my school bag at school this morning.
4. It (be) _____ a great film in 2001.
5. Our teacher (tell) _____ us to be quiet yesterday.
6. I went to the shop but I (not have) _____ any money.
7. Susan (not know) _____ about the exam and she did very badly.
8. I (buy) _____ a ticket for the football match yesterday.

IV. Fill in the blank using the words in the box

Turn left	Catch	Don't be late!	Have	Open
Stop the car!	Come in	Don't wait	Don't forget	Come
Pass	Help me!	Take	Don't listen	

1. <i>Don't wait</i> for me. I'm not coming tonight. 2. _____ an umbrella with you. It's raining. 3. _____ a rest. You look tired. 4. _____ at the end of the street. 5. I can't swim! 6. _____ to take your passport. 7. _____ There's a mouse in the road.	8. _____ to my cocktail party, please. 9. _____ your books at page 15. 10. _____ the salt, please. 11. _____ to that record. It's terrible. 12. _____ The train leaves at 8 o'clock. 13. _____ and have a glass of lemonade. 14. _____ the first train in the morning.
--	--

V. Choose the best answer

1. I _____ a English course to improve all the skills.
A. not joined B. joined C. did joined D. join
2. We _____ to our friend last night.
A. spoke B. speak C. speaked D. spoken
3. We _____ and _____ lunch at the cafeteria with them.
A. talked/have B. talked/ had C. talk/had D. talked/ have
4. _____ you attend yoga class when I _____ at home?
A. Did/ stayed B. Didn't/ didn't stayed C. Did/ didn't stayed D. Did/ stayed
5. I _____ his car to work while he was sleeping.
A. drive B. drove C. driving D. driven
6. The man _____ the door and _____ pieces of paper.
A. open/ thrown B. opened/ threw C. opened/ thrown D. open/ throw
7. He _____ them into a room.

- A. led B. lead C. leaded D. leads
8. He _____ off his hat and _____ into the room.
A. take/went B. take/go C. taken/go D. took/ went
9. The meeting _____ 5 minutes ago.
A. finished B. finish C. did not finish D. did finish
10. When _____ she _____ the report?
A. do/ finish B. did/ finished C. did/finish D. didn't/ finished

VI. Read the passage and answer the questions

My last Sports Day occurred on the 8th of September in 2016. On that day, the school was beautifully decorated with colorful flags. Parents were invited to watch their children participate in many events.

In the morning, our class was divided into four groups and they competed against one another. The children used balls, hoops, skipping-ropes and bags in the competition. The parents cheered them very much.

In the afternoon, we had more interesting events. The Upper Primary students competed in many sports such as hurdles, relay races, short distance races, high jump and long jump. Every participant tried their best to win as many trophies as possible for their team.

The prize-giving ceremony marked the end of the exciting day. The winners were cheered and carried on their classmates' shoulders. Though we were very tired, we had enjoyed ourselves very much.

1. When did her last Sports Day take place? _____
2. What was the school decorated with? _____
3. Who were invited to watch her children participate in many events? _____
4. What did the children use in the competition? _____
5. What sports did the Upper Primary student compete in? _____
6. Why did the participants try their best? _____

VII. Complete the passage with the words from the box.

score without sport each play game positions boring

Basketball is a pretty cheap (1) _____ to play in terms of equipment. So long as you have shoes and clothes and a ball, you can play. You can play with 1 hoop or 2, but it is way more fun to have a full court to (2) _____ on and several friends to do it with. Of course, you can have knee braces, expensive shoes, and some fancy jerseys if you want, but you can play (3) _____ them if you want.

Basketball is a (4) _____ of 5-on-5. There are 5 different (5) _____: point guard, shooting guard, center, small forward, and power forward. Unlike some other sports, all players can (6) _____ points, and there is NO goalkeeper. There isn't a (7) _____ position to play!

Basketball has 4 quarters. For progames, quarters are 15 minutes. Teams switch directions of play after (8) _____ quarter.

VIII. Choose the correct answer to complete the passage.

Physical activity is the (1) _____ obvious benefit of sports participation. Children often spend too much time watching television or (2) _____ video games. But sports practices and games provide an opportunity for exercise that can help keep kids in shape and (3) _____.

Sports participation can help children develop social skills that will benefit them (4) _____ their entire lives. They learn to interact not only with other children their age, (5) _____ also with older individuals in their coaches and sports officials. Kids learn leadership skills, team-building skills and communication skills that will help them in school, their future (6) _____ and personal relationships.

1. A. more B. much C. most D. least
2. A. doing B. playing C. paying D. watching
3. A. healthy B. wealthy C. happy D. funny
4. A. for B. on C. at D. throughout
5. A. and B. so C. but D. then
6. A. world B. career C. game D. shape

IX. Put the words in the correct order

1. which/ you/ do/ sports/ at/do/ school? ↻.....
2. do/ when/ do/ you/ sport? ↻.....
3. favourite/ are/ your/ who/ sports stars? ↻.....

- 4.do/you/ go/ how often/ running? ㄹ.....
- 5.team/ sports/ play/ you/ do? ㄹ.....
6. what/ TV/ you/ do/ on/ sports/ watch? ㄹ.....
- 7.football/ is/ what/ favourite/ your/ team? ㄹ.....
- 8.swimming/ you/ do/ go/ how often? ㄹ.....

PRACTICE TEST UNIT 9

I. Circle the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-------------------|----------------------|-------------------|
| 2. A. <u>c</u> old | B. ph <u>o</u> to | C. <u>c</u> ontinent | D. <u>p</u> oster |
| 5. A. tomor <u>o</u> w | B. <u>t</u> ower | C. <u>c</u> rowd | D. <u>a</u> round |
| 6. A. <u>c</u> rowd | B. <u>c</u> ow | C. <u>s</u> now | D. <u>sh</u> ower |
| 7. A. <u>h</u> ouse | B. <u>n</u> ow | C. <u>bl</u> ouse | D. <u>s</u> low |
| 8. A. <u>n</u> oisy | B. <u>c</u> oin | C. tort <u>oi</u> se | D. <u>v</u> oice |
| 9. A. <u>t</u> aught | B. <u>c</u> aught | C. <u>b</u> ecause | D. <u>l</u> augh |
| 10. A. <u>b</u> owl | B. <u>p</u> ound | C. <u>h</u> ousework | D. <u>t</u> own |

II. Write the name of the landmarks

Eiffel Tower	Taj Mahal	Great Wall of China	Empire state Building
Big Ben	Petronas Towers	Sydney Opera House	Angkor Wat

1. _____ 200BC; protects borders; longest man made structure. Capital: Beijing
2. _____ world's tallest twin buildings - 452 meters tall. There is a sky bridge between the towers. Capital: Kuala Lumpur.
3. _____ largest 4 sided clock. Symbol of the UK. Capital: London
4. _____ 300 meters tall - 3 floors; tallest structure until 1930; most visited landmark in the world. Capital: Paris
5. _____ NYC Skyscraper - 103 floors; from 1931 - 1970 world's tallest building. Capital: Washington, D.C.
6. _____ built of white marble; tomb built by emperor in memory of 3rd wife. Capital: New Delhi
7. _____ 1150 AD completed; pictured on flag; largest religious monument in the world. Capital: Phnom Penh
8. _____ one of the most loved buildings in the world; performing arts center; supposed to represent a sail boat. Capital: Canberra

III. Circle the correct answer A, B, C or D

1. Manchester is famous _____ its football teams.
a. in b. with c. for d. as
2. Oxford University was built _____ the 12th century.
a. in b. of c. at d. on
3. The Golden Gate Bridge is San Francisco's most famous _____.
a. building b. monument c. palace d. landmark
4. The package includes a tour of Sydney's famous _____.
a. Opera House b. Eiffel Tower c. Big Ben d. White House
5. What is the capital of Greece? - _____.
a. Amsterdam b. Athens c. Stockholm d. Sydney
6. The Sydney Opera House is considered as the symbol of _____.
A. Asia B. America C. Australia D. Europe
7. Vietnam is located in Southeast _____.
A. America B. Asia C. Australia D. Europe
8. The smallest _____ in the world is Australia.
A. continent B. ocean C. country D. city
9. Some developed nations namely Britain, France and Germany are located in _____.
A. America B. Asia C. Australia D. Europe
10. Have you ever seen Big Ben? It is the most visited _____ in Britain.
A. city B. country C. landmark D. continent

IV. Circle the correct words

1. She's not his friend, she's (my/mine).
2. Robert didn't drive his own car. He drove (her/ hers).
3. That is one of (hers/ her) best friends.
4. Hid neighbourhood is safe, while (my/ mine) neighbourhood isn't.
5. Did (your/ yours) mother call you yesterday evening?

V. Complete the following sentences using possessive adjectives or pronouns.

1. Why did you lend Minh your jacket? - Because she forgot _____ and it was cold.
2. I like _____ bike. - Oh, it's not _____. My sister lent it to me.
3. Are these their bags? -No, they aren't _____. They're _____. They belong to us.
4. Mr. Hoang must be very rich. _____ house is like a palace. -Yes, it's beautiful.
5. I wish I could have a computer of my own. - I can give _____ to you as a gift.

VI. Circle the correct answer A, B, C or D

1. Have you got _____ pen, or would you like to borrow _____?
A. your – mine B. yours – my C. yours – mine
2. Jane's voice is good. _____ is good, too.
A. I B. my C. mine
3. _____ cat is adorable. _____ is adorable too.
A. Your – My B. Your – Mine C. Yours – Mine
4. My face looks like _____ face.
A. she B. her C. hers
5. It's not _____ fault. It's _____.
A. your – mine B. yours – mine C. your – my
6. Jim's car was parked here. _____ parked _____ car here too.
A. I – mine B. I – my C. my – mine
7. I know Louis is _____ friend. He's also a friend of _____.
A. your – my B. your – I C. your – mine
8. I lost my pencil. Can I have one of _____?
A. your B. you C. yours
9. This is not _____ car. _____ is black.
A. my – My B. my – Mine C. my – I
10. Has the cat had _____ food?
A. its B. it C. him

LISTENING

VII. Listen and decide if the statements below are true (T) or false (F).

1. Paris is the least crowded city of France.
2. It is often dry in this city.
3. There is a big art museum in Paris.
4. There is no famous church in Paris.
5. Paris attracts many foreign visitors.

VIII. Listen again and fill in the blanks.

1. Paris has an area of square kilometers.
2. Summer days have the average temperatures between and Degree Celsius.
3. Paris attracts about million foreign visitors per year.

IX. Read the passage and answer the questions

Sydney Opera House

The Sydney Opera House is one of the most popular landmarks in Australia. It is located on Bennelong Point in Sydney Harbour. More than 7 million tourists visit it each year. There are so many restaurants, bars, hotels that surround the Harbour. It also gives a lot of different shows and performance every year. The Sydney Opera House is known as one of the busiest and the most well-known centres not only in Australia but all over the world.

1. Where is The Sydney Opera House located? _____
2. How many tourists visit The Sydney Opera House every year? _____
3. Does it give any shows and performance every year? _____

X. Complete the passage with the words from the box.

second beautiful	places in	kilometers like	island photos	fresh festival
---------------------	--------------	--------------------	------------------	-------------------

There are two (1) _____ in Vietnam I want to visit this summer: Hue city and Ha Long Bay. Hue is a city which is filled mostly by trees, so the weather here is very cool, (2) _____ and quiet. However, it is not as busy and crowded as other cities (3) _____ Vietnam. Each year, the city celebrates a very fantastic (4) _____ to introduce Vietnamese traditional food, flowers, trees, kite flying and costumes. Hue attracts a lot of visitors every year to its ancient tombs, temples, pagodas. The (5) _____ place I'm planning to go is Ha Long Bay. It is in Quang Ninh province. It is about over 100 (6) _____ from my house. It is really a (7) _____ landmark in Vietnam. It has many islands, caves and nice seafood. I (8) _____ to take a boat ride to Tuan Chau (9) _____ and sunbathe on the beach. Surely, when I visit both Hue and Ha Long Bay, I will take lots of (10) _____

XI. Circle the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the passage.

Because you travel to the US, you (1) _____ out what documents you need. British people do not (2) _____ to get a visa, but there are different rules for (3) _____ nationalities. (4) _____ example, you don't need to show that you have enough money (5) _____ you. (6) _____ there is one rule you can be sure about: everyone (7) _____ to show their passport. The roads in New York are very busy, but don't worry, you can get around cheaply and easily by subway. Remember that you are not allowed to smoke (8) _____ public transport or in shops. And don't forget that you must tip taxi drivers and waiters. New York is not the most dangerous city in the US, but you really (9) _____ walk along empty streets at night. And it is (10) _____ to travel around in groups.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-------------|--------------|--------------|
| A. must | B. would | C. can | D. could |
| A. ought | B. have | C. should | D. used |
| A. other | B. many | C. different | D. some |
| A. In | B. On | C. For | D. At |
| A. on | B. in | C. of | D. with |
| A. But | B. Then | C. Now | D. And |
| A. could | B. must | C. has | D. should |
| A. in | B. on | C. at | D. by |
| A. shouldn't | B. couldn't | C. wouldn't | D. might not |
| A. safe | B. safer | C. safest | D. more safe |

XI. Make the question for the underline part in each sentences.

- London is on the River Thames.
.....
- The Eiffel Tower first opened on 6th May 1889.
.....
- We are going to visit the Empire State Building tomorrow.
.....
- I went to London in my last vacation.
.....
- The weather in London was very cloudy and wind.
.....

REVIEW TEST

Choose the word which different underlined sound.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|----------------------|-------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. rep <u>air</u> | B. sh <u>are</u> | C. fe <u>ar</u> | D. sp <u>are</u> |
| 2. A. with <u>out</u> | B. togeth <u>er</u> | C. bath <u>th</u> | D. leath <u>er</u> |
| 3. A. volunte <u>er</u> | B. nightmar <u>e</u> | C. clea <u>r</u> | D. cheerfu <u>l</u> |
| 4. A. borrow | B. close | C. work | D. cold |
| 5. A. breath <u>h</u> | B. fath <u>er</u> | C. nin <u>th</u> | D. th <u>ri</u> ll |

Exercise 1. Choose the odd one out.

- | | | | |
|---------------------|------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. skipping rope | B. hide and seek | C. puzzle | D. skate boarding |
| 2. A. boring | B. laughing | C. interesting | D. surprising |

- Exercise 2. Circle the correct picture and write the words.**

C. 



C.



C. 

11

4. He as a new reporter since he from Boston university.
 A. worked / graduated C. works/ graduates
 B. has worked/ graduated D. worked/ has graduated
5. Do Son is beach in Hai Phong.
 A. the more beautiful C. the most beautiful
 B. more beautiful D. most beautiful
6. This is the first time we Eiffel Tower in Paris.
 A. visit B. has visited C. have visited D. visited
7. My father likes watching TV he spends most of his time in the evening watching his favourite programmes.
 A. so B. because C. and D. but
8. Please up, we are going to be late for school again.
 A. to hurry B. hurries C. hurry D. hurrying
9. A long film which is broadcast in short parts is a
 A. audience B. a film producer C. TV series D. cartoon
10. A person who hosts an event is a
 A. actor B. MC C. comedian D. reporter

Exercise 4. Find and correct the mistakes in the following sentences.

1. Albert Park is a relaxed and interesting place to spend the day.
 A B C D
2. This is the most wonderful weather I have experience this week.
 A B C D
3. He is going to take an umbrella but it is raining heavily outside.
 A B C D

Exercise 5. Fill in each blank with one, two or three words to complete the following sentences.

Television watching influences children a lot. American children often spend from three to four hours a day watching TV. Some of them spend more time watching television than studying in the classroom. While television can entertain and inform our children of news and real knowledge, it may also influence them in bad ways. Time spent on watching television takes away their important activities such as reading books, playing outdoor sports, doing homework, having family gatherings and developing social skills. Children can also learn incorrect or inappropriate information from

television. If children watch TV a lot, they may have lower grades at school, read fewer books and do less exercise or even be overweight.

- 1. Children in the USA often spend from hours a day watching TV.
- 2. Television can and provide information for children.
- 3. Watching TV can take time away from activities for children.
- 4. Kids can learn incorrect and unsuitable on TV.
- 5. Watching TV a lot may make students have marks at school.

Exercise 3. Read the passage and write TRUE (T) or FALSE (F) into the blank.

Yazan likes outdoor sports. He can play volleyball, tennis and badminton. He enjoys swimming and jogging in the morning. He likes summer because he can go swimming every day. He doesn't like winter because it is very cold. He likes spring when there are a lot of flowers in the garden, but he thinks fall is the best season because the weather is fine and people can play any sports they like.

- 1. Yazan can't play badminton.
- 2. He doesn't like jogging in the morning.
- 3. There are many flowers in the spring.
- 4. The fall season is the best of all.
- 5. He likes three seasons in a year.

LISTENING

Exercise 1. You are going to hear a TV program schedule. When are the programs on the TV? Put a tick in the correct column.

	In the morning	In the afternoon	In the evening
The news			
Master Chef			
Master Chef Junior			
Who wants to be a millionaire			
The best singing voice, season 3			
Miss Universe			

Exercise 2. Listen again and fill in the column with the time of each program.

	Time
The news	 and
Master Chef	8 p.m.
Master Chef Junior	
Who wants to be a millionaire	
The best singing voice, season 3	3:30 p.m. and 11:15 p.m.
Miss Universe	

WRITING

Exercise 1. Reorder the following words to make meaningful sentences.

1. cities/ the/ is/ Da Nang/ famous/ one/ of/ in/ most/ Vietnam.
.....
2. much/ Tokyo/ cities/ is/ expensive/ than/ more/ other/ in/ a/ the/ city/ world.
.....
3. game/ I/ didn't/ show/ watch/ was/ that/ not/ because/ interesting/ it.
.....
4. most/ this/ is/ ever/ delicious/ the/ have/ food/ that/ I/ tasted.
.....
5. cheapest/ although/ it/ we/ was/ the/ buy/ carpet/ didn't/ it.
.....

Exercise 2. Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.

1. She began to learn to swim last week.
→ She has
2. I didn't have any class yesterday, so I played sports.
→ Because
3. She is short, but she still plays basketball.
→ Although
4. I have never been to Da Lat before.
→ This is the first time
5. For me, no kinds of sports are more interesting than football.
→ For me, football